
Piraeus,    /01/2017 
 

 
INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  

 
 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. is interested in proceeding with the conclusion of 
contract for “Air Conditions maintenance” for the requirements of operation thereof 
by an award procedure following negotiations with four (4) preselected contractors 
out of the total Interested Parties. 
 
Award criterion shall be the lowest price. 
 
The duration of the contract will be for three (3)  years and will start from the 
award of services. 
 
Interested parties are invited to express interest in writing,  until 31/01/2017 and 
at 14:00 hours either: 
 
a. by appearing in person at the office number 212 (Procurement Department) 
at the following address: 

Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department  

10, Akti Miaouli, 185 38, Piraeus 
 

b. by post at the previously mentioned address. 
c. by fax at the following number: 210 4550187 
d. by email at: procurement@olp.gr 
  

           with the indication: «Expression of Interest for Air Conditions maintenance »  
 
It is clarified that the interested parties should not submit an offer, but only their 
written statement accompanied by data of their business (profile), professional and 
technical abilities, economic and financial adequacy, and relevant compliance with 
quality standards. 
 

For PPA S.A. 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer 

 
Li Jianchun 

 
 
 
Attached: 
1) Description of the services. 

 

DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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